
Hello Grade 3 families and caretakers! 

	

 How is it possible that it is already December?  I trust you and your family will have an 
enjoyable break and will find time to relax and enjoy the holidays together.  

	

 Thank you to those who were able to join us for morning reading times throughout 
November.  There will be other opportunities in the New Year to join our class during learning times, 
so please look for that.  

A few notes about the last week before the break

• Scholastic Book Orders: Another set of Scholastic Book Orders have gone out. They will be 
due back to school on Friday, December 11th so that books can be ordered and delivered 
before the break. 

• Swimming: Our last swimming outing is Wednesday, December 16th.

• Christmas Concert: Thursday, December 17th @ 1:30pm.  Please come join us for the 
concert and bake sale!  

• Christmas Party: The class will be having a small party on Friday, December 18th in the 
afternoon. If you would like to send treats along that day (but please do not feel obligated), each 
student will be limited to 2-3 treats only.  Look for a note with more details next week. 

• FOOD BANK DONATIONS: Next week will have two backpacks in our classroom that we 
want to fill up for the food bank! Please donate any non-perishable food items!  Thank you. 

***First Day back to school in 2016** 
         MONDAY, January 4th.  

Have a great two week break and see you in the New Year!

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dykman
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Contact Information: 

• Email: sarah.dykman@yesnet.yk.ca

• School Phone:   867-667-5189
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